
Waste and recycling company fined
after employee injured during
machinery maintenance

A waste and recycling company has been fined after an employee suffered a
broken arm and crush injuries whilst carrying out maintenance work at a site
in, Llandow, Vale of Glamorgan.

Cardiff Magistrates’ Court heard how on 28 February 2018, an employee was
tracking a running conveyor when his arm became entangled between the
conveyor belt and the roller, causing a broken arm and crush injuries.

An investigation by the Health and Safety Executive (HSE) found the company
had failed to undertake a suitable and sufficient assessment of the risks
posed by maintenance work on the conveyor and failed to draw up a safe system
of work for the procedure, including adequate isolation. The company also
failed to report the incident under RIDDOR within 10 working days.

Siteserv Recycling (Waste Paper) Ltd of Llandow Trading Estate, Llandow,
Cowbridge pleaded guilty to breaching Section 2(1) of the Health and Safety
at Work Act and Regulation 4(1) of the Reporting of Injuries, Disease and
Dangerous Occurrences, Regulations 2013. The company was fined £25,333   and
ordered to pay £8,882.15 in costs.

Speaking after the hearing, HSE inspector Matthew Hamar commented:

“This injury was easily preventable. Employers should make sure they properly
assess risk and apply effective control measures to minimise the risk from
dangerous parts of machinery, especially during maintenance work.”

 

 

Notes to Editors:

The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is Britain’s national regulator1.
for workplace health and safety. We prevent work-related death, injury
and ill health through regulatory actions that range from influencing
behaviours across whole industry sectors through to targeted
interventions on individual businesses. These activities are supported
by globally recognised scientific expertise. www.hse.gov.uk
More about the legislation referred to in this case can be found at:2.
www.legislation.gov.uk/
HSE news releases are available at http://press.hse.gov.uk3.

The post Waste and recycling company fined after employee injured during
machinery maintenance appeared first on HSE Media Centre.
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